
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the WARRENVILLE FIRE 

PROTECTION DISTRICT is accepting sealed proposals for 

Human Resource tasks to include personnel interviews, 

surveys and recommendations for 14 former employees and 

approximately 40 current employees who staff the District’s 

one fire station. Detailed specifications and bid packets may 

be obtained at the Warrenville Fire Station located at 3S472 

Batavia Road, Warrenville, IL 60555.   

 

Sealed Bids will be accepted at the Warrenville Fire Protection 

District Fire Station from April 15, 2024 at 9:00 am until April 

29, 2024 at 9:00 am.  No late bids will be accepted.  The 

sealed bids will be publicly opened at the Warrenville Fire 

Protection District Fire Station on April 29, 2024 at 9:05 am. 

The WARRENVILLE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

reserves the right to reject any or all proposals received, to 

waive any formalities or technicalities of the proposal or to 

reject any non-responsive proposal in the interest of the 

WARRENVILLE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT. 

 


